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September 11th 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful seeing the whole school community back to school this week. The 
children have communicated how much they have enjoyed returning to school and seeing 
their friends again. 
 
As you will be aware, we have made some adjustments to the systems regarding the arrival 
and dismissal of pupils and I thank you for your support and patience during this time. The 
school operates a staggered start to the school day and you are therefore able to bring your 
child/ren any time between 8.45am and 9.05am. Please do take advantage of this 20-
minute period as many families are arriving at 8.45am and as a result this has become a very 
busy period.  
 
The school currently has availability at Breakfast and After School Club. There are places 
each day apart from Tuesdays. If you require a place for you children please email Mrs 
Brown -  asc@olopprimary.co.uk with the following information: 
Name of child, contact details, which club your child will be attending and the required days. 
The children will be kept in their year group bubbles at both clubs.  
 
There are currently vacancies on the Governing Body. The Chair of Governors has sent a 
letter to parents which provides information regarding this role. If you are interested in 
becoming a Governor please do contact, Amy Day – aday@olopprimary.co.uk 
 
 
I hope that you have a very restful weekend. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Holden 
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